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Email sent to Lisa Duval, from Dorothy Maxwell on 14th October. 

 
 

Re: access to the sports field and Pavilion. 
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Dorothy Maxwell 
 

Sat, 14 Oct, 10:02 (5 
days ago) 

 
 
 

to me, Richard 

 
 

  
Chairperson 
Cllr Lisa Duval 
 
Dear Cllr Duval 
 
Thank you for your letter and emails. I am writing to ask when would it be possible to 
collect the rest of my personal belongings. 
 
You cancelled my visit on Wednesday at 11am. I would like to arrange next week 
either Wednesday 18th October or 19th October at 10am to collect my things. 
 
I realise that Councillor Maxwell collected some items, but I still would like to remove 
other items that I have purchased with my own money and empty my cupboards 
which contain items with which I did teas and coffee for user groups, eg, Under 
13/15 girls‘ football, Under 13 boys, and Sargents. 
 
I realise that you do not trust me to go on my own after 7 years, but maybe 
Councillor Maxwell could come with the Chairperson, Cllr Duval on Wednesday or 
Thursday. 
 
I have informed the User Groups that I am no longer able to access the Pavilion, 
which they are quite sad about because I have been doing teas and coffee with 
Sargents for over 10 years, the Under 13 , 3 years, and the Girls’ teams this season. 
 
As a member of the public, I am sad that the Parish Council have kept the gates 
locked from the public, who had used it for it for the past 15 years. People run here, 



visit the memorial seat to the young 3 year old child who lost his life on the field, and 
others for a walk. I do not see this at your other open spaces. 
 
I would also like to point out that Alfie, who has been working at the Pavilion for over 
2 years, as a cleaner, could have a case against the Parish Council for dismissal. 
 
You may considered this and pay him according. 
 
Lastly, I would like my letter printed with your minutes for others to see how the 
Parish Council operate in Islip. 
 
Your sincerely  
 
Dorothy Maxwell (Mrs) 
 


